
  
 

  
  

  
 

    
  
            

            
         

 
              

 
 
   
 
     
 
 
 
 

              
             

     

April 6th, 1933 

Mr.H.C.Harvey [sic] 
3526 N.E.22nd Ave. 
Portalnd, Oregon. 

Dear Mr [sic] Harvey: 

Your letter of April 4th,telling [sic] me about your mother’s collection,has [sic] been 
received. I regret to say that because of the depression and because the museum collection 
more than fills the building,I [sic] am not adding to it. 

Thanking you for the offer and I am regretting that I am not in the market for beautiful 
things. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gertrude Bass Warner 

Letter to Mr. H.C. Harvey from Gertrude Bass Warner, Gertrude Bass Warner papers, UA 022, 
Box 010, Folder 001, Special Collections and University Archives, University of Oregon Libraries, 
Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Tom Fischer. 




